
Hearing Tests 

Every 6 months Pascoe Vale Rotary conducts Hearing and Eyesight tests for pre-school children in partnership with 

the University of Melbourne. 

A great project that has been run by our Club for over 20 years! The next testing day is Saturday 21 September 2024 

at Pascoe Vale South Primary School. 

  

  

 


